
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – October 30 

DAY 5 

 

November 9 is picture make-up day 

 

There will be a meeting on Wednesday, November 1, for anyone who wants to join the Boys or Girls Indoor 

Track & Field teams.   You will need to sign up on Family ID and, if you didn’t participate in a Fall sport, 

you will need to schedule a PIAA physical that must be completed before you may attend practice.   

More information is available on the high school team website. 

Girls interested in playing softball in the Spring should attend a meeting today, 10/30 on the softball field 

at 2:30. The first non-mandatory pre-season workout on the field will be held after the meeting, so bring 

your equipment if you would like to join!  If you are unable to attend the meeting, please see Coach 

Martoccio or Coach Houser next week for more information about upcoming workouts. 

PE Make ups will be held after school in the fitness center today, Mon., Oct 30 and Wed., Nov 1. 

There will be a brief informational meeting for the Girl's Bowling Team on Wednesday, November 8th, 

after school, in room G223.  We will discuss the try-out process, the bowling location for the 2023-2024 

school year and review the needed paperwork for tryouts. 

 


